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ROAD CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

For Immediate Release: Monday, November 1, 2021 

  

County Road 200 in Lake Township to Close for Painting 

 
Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be painting on County Road 200 
between County Road 18 and the Bellefontaine Corporation Limit with a scheduled start 
date of Tuesday, November 2, 2021. The road will be closed to all traffic between the hours 
of 7:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 
These roads will be under construction between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M. each 
day.  Sections of the roadways will be closed to all but local traffic as the work progresses.   
 
Scheduling is subject to weather conditions.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation during the construction and we apologize for any 
inconvenience. 
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